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Town of Burlington 

BURLINGTON BOARD OF FINANCE 
SPECIAL MEETING 

March 11, 2020 
 
 

A meeting of the Burlington Board of Finance was held on Wednesday, March 11, 2020, at the Town 
Hall.  Board members present were:  Chairman Gerald Mullen, John Achilli, Sue Brault, John Kirschner 
and Andrew Klimkoski.  Also in attendance was First Selectman Theodore Shafer. 
 
Chairman Mullen called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. and declared a quorum was present.   
 
2020-21 Budget 
The Board reviewed and discussed the proposed 2020-21 Town Budget.   

 
Adjournment 
Chairman Mullen declared there was no further business on the agenda.  On a motion made and 
seconded by Kirschner/Klimkoski, at 8:03 p.m. it was unanimously VOTED TO: 

 
Adjourn the meeting. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
Andrew Klimkoski, Secretary 


